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Docu+ Announces Producer Danny Kim's Successful Attendance at the 2025 Berlinale 
Co-Production Market Visitors Program Sponsored by KOFIC 

Seoul, South Korea – February 20, 2025 – Docu+ is thrilled to announce that our esteemed 
producer, Danny Kim, has successfully attended the prestigious 2025 Berlinale Co-Production 
Market Visitors Program, sponsored by the Korean Film Council (KOFIC). This significant event 
took place from February 14 to 17, 2025, in Berlin, Germany. 

The Berlinale Co-Production Market is a renowned platform that brings together producers, 
financiers, and industry professionals from around the world to foster international 
co-productions and collaborations. The Visitors Program, a key component of the market, offers 
selected producers the opportunity to engage in networking events, project meetings, and case 
studies, enhancing their knowledge and expanding their professional networks. 

Danny Kim's participation in this program underscores Docu+'s commitment to international 
collaboration and excellence in documentary filmmaking. Sponsored by KOFIC, Danny was one 
of the five Korean producers selected to represent the country at this esteemed event. His 



 
attendance not only highlights his dedication to the craft but also showcases the growing global 
interest in Korean content and talent. 

During the program, Danny Kim had the opportunity to connect with fellow producers and 
industry experts, exchange ideas, and explore potential co-production opportunities. This 
experience has further equipped him with valuable insights and connections that will 
undoubtedly contribute to the success of future Docu+ projects. 

 

Producer/Director Danny Kim talking to Hong Kong Producer Terrance Choi  

"I am incredibly honored to be part of the KOFIC delegations and represent Docu+ at the 
Berlinale Co-Production Market," said Danny Kim, founder/director at Docu+. “My participation 
in this program is a testament to our ongoing efforts to engage with the global film community 
and bring compelling stories to audiences worldwide." 

Docu+ extends its gratitude to KOFIC for their support and sponsorship, which made Danny 
Kim's participation in the Visitors Program possible. We look forward to leveraging the 



 
knowledge and connections gained from this experience to continue producing high-quality 
documentaries that resonate with audiences around the globe. 

 

For more information about Docu+ and our upcoming projects, please visit www.docuplus.co.kr 
or contact pr@docuplus.co.kr  
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